
Office of Records & Registration

Thinking about withdrawing from a course this semester?
Sunday, November 6 is the last day to submit your request to withdraw from a
course.  Withdrawal from part of term courses can be found here.

Are you sure withdrawing in the right move? Get the facts!

Before withdrawing from a course, speak with your course instructor and advisor.  You
might discover that there are options for successfully completing the course.  Your
advisor can help you determine if a course withdrawal will impact your spring 2023
registration plans or plans for timely graduation.

Both Student Accounts and Student Financial Services can help you determine if the
course withdrawal will have a negative effect on your aid status.

Questions about course withdrawal?

To withdraw from a course, go to my.newpaltz.edu > Registration  > Course
Withdrawal

Thank you,

The Office of Records & Registration

Subscribe to our email list.
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